
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because children should not be address with questions regarding their 
health without a parent present below the age of 16=18 years old. A 10 year old doesn't understand 
certain questions and may answer incorrectly this is an invasion of privacy and protection of the child. 
 
Regards,  
Libby Radabaugh  
12712 SW 116th Ave 
Tigard, OR 97223  
 


